
 
Each publication, press release, or other document about research supported by an NIH award is 
to  include an acknowledgment of NIH award support. Here is an example: “Research reported in this 
publication was supported by the National Institute of General Medical Sciences of the National 
Institutes of Health under award number R01GM085232.” We encourage mention of NIH early in the 
text of the release (grant number, etc., can be in the footer). Prior to issuing a press release concerning 
the outcome of this research, please notify us. NIH communications offices may be able to highlight your 
release on NIH websites. In addition, the PIO Toolbox tab on the PIO web page has many helpful 
resources: http://www.nih.gov/nih-pio-network/pio-toolbox. Of particular interest may be the 
document, Grant announcements and results. 
 
If you have additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
I am looking forward to a great year working with you and your institutions! 
 
Christen  
 
Christen A. Sandoval, M.S.P.H., C.H.E.S. 
Office of Communications and Public Liaison 
Office of the Director 
National Institutes of Health 
Building 1,  Room 331 
MSC 0188 
Phone: 301-435-7841 
Need health information en español? Visit the NIH Spanish Health Information Portal! 
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